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PRACTICE AREAS Update Regulations for Exempt Employees Announced
= Labor & Employment July 1, 2015

U.S. Department of Labor to propose update to the regulations governing
executive, administrative, and professional employees covered by the Fair
Labor Standards Act’'s minimum wage and overtime pay protections.
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